
Your gift can pave the way for 
a healthier Long Beach.

1. Text “STMARY” at 21000.

2. Give online at 
www.supportstmary.org/birthday

3. Write a check to:  
St. Mary Medical Center Foundation  
(write “centennial gift” in memo); mail to: 
St. Mary Medical Center Foundation, 
1050 Linden Ave. Long Beach 90813

HOW TO GIVE
There are lots of options; the Foundation wants to make this easy.

SCAN QR CODE
TO GIVE

We invite you to commemorate our 100th birthday by making a special centennial gift 
to St. Mary. Your gift will help us continue our extraordinary mission of healing. 

When you make a gift of $100 or more before December 31, 2023, your support 
will be commemorated by having your name enshrined on our new Centennial Plaza 
(2024). Paver(s) can be inscribed in memory of departed loved ones, or to honor 
living family members, friends or colleagues.

Don’t miss your 
opportunity to make 
a new Centennial Gift 
before the end of the 
year and receive a 
paver on the St. Mary 
Promenade.


